
In recognition of National Drowning Prevention Week, the LDSP will be running a 
National Lifeguard Situation Simulation Week from July 22nd-26th!

★ There will be one situation each afternoon, and each evening Monday-Friday
★ Simulation victims will be tagged so the lifeguards on deck know when we have a real situation versus practice 
★ Victims will be LDSP regulars chosen by the pool manager as they arrive for a swim - a complete description 

and time of the situation will be given
★ Lifeguards will treat situations as they would in real life - as pool patrons, please do the same and follow the 

direction of the lifeguards
★ We will also work with the Lunenburg Fire Department for a situation! Stay tuned for more details!

Come see the lifeguards in action at the LDSP!


